CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Authority Board Members
FROM: Claude Miller_( el
Director of Procurement
DATE: July 29, 2014
RE: Approval of Supplemental Agreement No. 14-01

TransCore, L.P., for
System Hardware Maintenance (SHM-01)
Contract No. 000178

The referenced contract with TransCore includes maintenance of toll collection system hardware,
maintenance of violation enforcement system (VES) cameras and an allowance for the purchase of spare
parts. It also includes a provision requiring TransCore to provide support to the Authority to install and
maintain new equipment as toll lanes and collection points are added to the system.

Board approval is requested for Supplemental Agreement No. 14-01 to the referenced Contract in the not-
to-exceed amount of $635,706.00 based on a quote from TransCore that has been reviewed and approved
by staff. Under the supplemental agreement TransCore will furnish and install toll equipment at the new

Boggy Creek Road Ramp Toll Plazas constructed at the interchange with S.R. 417 as part of Project No.
417-301C.

Contract Amount: $5,947,862.57
This Adjustment $§ 635.706.00
New Contract Amount: $6,583,568.57

cc:  Joe Berenis, Deputy Executive Director, Engineering, Operations, Construction & Maintenance
Laura Kelley, Deputy Executive Director, Finance and Administration
Dave Wynne, Director of Toll Operations
Contract File
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